
 

Update 3/14/2020 

Newmeadow will be closed the week of March 16-20. We will continue to monitor the situation 

and notify you of any changes.  

All conferences and meetings will be postponed and rescheduled. Any district meetings will be 

rescheduled by the district. Any other meetings will be rescheduled by Newmeadow staff upon 

reopening. 

 


